
 

 

Sheelagh Flanagan 
Ken Conroy 

Uisce Éireann Licensing Southern 
On Behalf of Uisce Éireann 

 

06 February 2024      Reg. No.: A0349-02 

 

Notice in accordance with Regulation Reg 25(3)(b) of the European Union (Waste 

Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020. 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge certificate of authorisation relating to 

agglomeration named Inchigeelagh, Reg. No. A0349-02. 

 

In accordance with Regulation 25(3)(b) of the European Union (Waste Water Discharge) 

Regulations 2007 to 2020, I have concluded, based on preliminary examination, that there is 

significant and realistic doubt in regard to the likelihood of significant effects on the 

environment arising from the proposed development.  

 

You are therefore required to submit the information specified in Schedule 7A of the 

Planning and Development Regulations 2001, as amended, for the purposes of a screening 

determination. In accordance with Regulation 25(4), the Schedule 7A information: 

a) shall be accompanied by any further relevant information on the characteristics of 

the proposed development and its likely significant effects on the environment 

including, where relevant, information on how the available results of other relevant 

assessments of the effects on the environment carried out pursuant to European 

Union legislation other than the Environmental Impact Assessment Directive have 

been taken into account; and 

b) may be accompanied by a description of the features, if any, of the proposed 

development and the measures, if any, envisaged to avoid or prevent what might 

otherwise have been significant adverse effects on the environment of the 

development. 

 



 

 

Your reply to this notice should include a revised non-technical summary which reflects the 

information you supply in compliance with the notice, insofar as that information impinges 

on the non-technical summary of the application. 

Please provide the information by 02 March 2024. 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to Úna Prendergast at 

053-9160600. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 

 


